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Field Trip 
A field trip to AC Gilbert’s 
Discovery Village is slated 
for Friday, June 1sth.  
Students must return 
permission slips in order to 
attend the field trip.   

If you are considering being 
a chaperone you must have 
district identification.  No 
Exceptions!  We will take 
the first (5) parents that 
call or email. 

Thank you! 

 

 

Field trip to AC Gilbert’s Discovery Village  

 

 

 

    More Field trip information 

Lunches for the field trip need 

to be completely disposable. 

Please make sure your child’s 

name is clearly written on 

his/her lunch bag. 

 

 The school cafeteria staff will 

be packing paper bag lunches for 

those students that have hot 

lunch on a daily basis, as long as 

you fill out the pink slip attached 

to the permission form. The cost 

will be deducted from his/her 

account.  
 

 

 

  

Calendar 

May 8  

Parent Club 

Meeting  7:00pm 

 

May 16 

Birthday 

Celebration 

 

May 31 

Mrs. Ganske’s First 

Grade Music 

Program  2:00 

 

June 1st 

AC Gilbert 

Discovery Village 

9:00 

Mrs. Bisset’s 

May Birthdays 
 

      
Jaycee 5-9 

Evan 5-10 

Ian 5-18 

Morgan 5-25 

 

No May Birthdays in 

Mrs. Brown’s class. 

Authors of the 

Month 

 

Bisset: 

Lois Ehlert 
 

Brown: 

Ruth Stiles 

Gannett 
 

Farm Unit 
In this unit, each 
individual has the 

opportunity to create a 
paper model of a small 
family farm.  The 
mathematics the 

children will be using to 
complete this project 
involves, place value, 
money, area and 

perimeter, mapping and 
computation. 

The farming will begin 
May 14th! 
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